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Asphalt Paving Project Delayed 1 week 
Now Monday Sept 21 to Friday Sept 25th 
 
Due to the heavy smoke from the fires, the contractors have delayed our paving 
project 1 week. 
There will be very limited access during that entire week. Enclosed is our same 
flyer we sent out a week ago that is revised with the new dates and minor 
updates. The new road will be open at 4pm on Friday 
 
NO TRUCKS UNTIL OCT 8th 
Please do not schedule deliveries or service work until Oct 8th. We will have a 
large banner sign posted at the top of the hill for all trucks to stay up on the hill 
and call the marina office who will send a staff up to get the delivery. If a 
contractor shows up with a truck they will need to walk down the hill with their 
tools to your home. 
 
 
Boat Trailers and Trailer Boats 
Boats planning on leaving by Oct 1st should plan on a Delay 
We realize many trailer boats pull out of the water at the end of September. 
Because the trailers are stored and we are not allowing trailers on the new 
asphalt until Oct 8th- We will not charge any of these people for any October 
moorage provided they are out of the water by October 31st. 
 
 
Ramps Installed 
The lower and middle marina ramps were installed a couple of weeks ago. Those 
got installed in only half a day with just a little over an hour of power outage. 
Thank you Columbia River PUD for working so hard with us to make this happen. 
 
 


